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We had a good turnout for today’s meeting considering it’s a holiday 
week!  Enjoying baked chicken, potatoes, green beans, salad, wild rice soup, and 
cheesecake were Maria, Pat, Ben W., Ann, Bob R., Anne, Bob F., Eliza, and 
Rick.  Absent members — given the food and company, there’s no better $12.50 
lunch in town.  Please join us soon! 
 
We sang the Packers fight song (both verses) to cheer up our struggling team and 
“Happy Birthday” to Anne.  In return, she gifted us with pieces of her delicious 
pineapple cherry dessert.  Thank you, Anne! 
 
Happy dollars came from Pat, Rick, and Maria.  Eliza said the Circle K bake sale last 
week was a big success thanks, in part, to the cookies baked by our 
members.  She has leftovers (staying cool in her car) and another sale is coming 
soon.  All money collected will go towards purchasing an “iPad for Autism”. 
 
We have three more meetings/special events coming before the end of the year: 
 
Monday, November 28 - UWGB Circle K invites us to a bowling and pizza party 
sponsored by their club!  It’s at the Ashwaubenon Bowling Alley from 6:30 to 
8:30PM.  Eliza says the Circle K members are out for revenge because we beat 
them last year!  To sign up, email Kallie at snowkn27@uwgb.edu or fill out this 
form with this link:  https://bit.ly/3gVr2Kd   as soon as possible. 



 

 
 
 

 

Monday, December 5 - Our regularly scheduled club meeting at the 
Hyatt.  Program will be the year end treasurer’s report from Rick. 
 
Monday, December 19 - Holiday lunch/gifts with the Nicolet Elementary third 
grade classes and teachers at the school.  Watch your email for more information, 
but we do know our arrival time is 10:30 AM.  There are 50 kids in three classes 
looking forward to seeing us! 
 
Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
By: Rick Satterlee 

 


